

The Literary Friends

President Mary C. Kopper

Vice President Wendy Blair

Secretary Margot Joan Fromer

Treasurer Jean M. White

Executive Committee
Judith Bradley
Sophy Burnham
Marguerite Kelly
Dan Rapoport
Lorna Williams

7 June, 1987

Jeffrey Davidson 3709 S. George Mason Drive Falls Church, Virginia 22041

Dear Mr. Davidson:

You were a hit!

Thank you so much, not only for gracing the Literary Friends' Tuesday author series, but for doing so with such charm and erudition.

Everyone enjoyed your talk, and if you had half the pleasure that the audience did, I won't feel guilty about asking you to come again when your next book is published. You are going to keep writing, I hope.

Again, my thanks and very best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely yours,

Margot V. Fromer Program Coordinator